
 

 

Saskatchewan Prairie Lily 
 

HIGHLIGHTS IN THIS ISSUE: 
  

Text 

Important Deadlines: 
  

February 21 – RSVP to Thinking Day Tea (Saskatoon) 

February 28 – Heritage Lake Crest Contest Closes 

March 31 – Cydney Weir Memorial Camp Fund application due 

March 31 – E-Store closes 

April 8 – Bear Necessities OAL Training Part A registration deadline 

June 28 - Super Summer Camp registration deadline (Brownies/Guides) 

July 26 - Heritage Wilderness Camp registration deadline (Guides/Pathfinders/Rangers) 

July 30 – "Heritage 60" Day Camp registration and payment deadline 
  

 

  

SK Council would like to share that Brenda Gartner, Provincial Senior Staff, will be retiring from her 

position at the end of May 2020. She is excited to spend more time with her family, especially 

pursuing her dream of travelling more with her husband Colin. 

  

Brenda has played an integral role in Guiding in Saskatchewan for over 25 years. She has held 

multiple roles within the office as well as volunteered as a Unit Guider for 27 years working with all 

levels - Sparks through Rangers. Most recently Brenda has held the position of Provincial Senior 

Staff; a role in which she has consistently supported the Provincial Council by going above and 

beyond her regular duties every single day. She has consistently provided a safe space for Guiders, 

girls, and families in Girl Guides of Canada in Saskatchewan. Brenda has always and continues to 

live by the promise and law and takes her role within Guiding very seriously. Brenda's positive 

attitude, agility to adapt to change, and unmatched passion for the organization will be dearly missed. 

  

We wish her all the happiness and success life has to offer her in the next chapter of her life and look 

forward to working with her in her volunteer role with GGC! 
  

 

  
  



 

Saskatchewan Girl Guides E-Store! 
  

Open now - for a limited time; get dressed for 

success and wear the gear to celebrate, “Sisterhood is Beautiful” at our many upcoming events such as the 

DC Forum, Lady BP weekend, Pathfinder conference and our Provincial AGM. 

  

Visit your Estore at https://www.zonewest.ca/skgg 

  

All Saskatchewan Girl Guides e-store products are developed and provided by Zone West. Shipping is 

available to Canadian destinations only. All garments are produced on demand and will not be ready to Ship 

right away. 

  

NOTE: Be sure to check the sizing chart for each garment so you order the correct size! There are NO returns 

or exchanges for sizing. Only exception of return is if the wrong order is received or for defective items. 

Custom embroidery is not available. 
  

Store closes on March 31, 2020 

Be proud to be a Saskatchewan Girl Guide. Don’t miss out! 
  

 

  

 

GIRL DRIVEN PROGRAMMING 
  

Upcoming Webinars: 
 Register by emailing sk-provincial@girlguides.ca with choice and date. 

  

Thursday, February 6 – 7:00-8:30 p.m. Sparks and Brownie Programming 

  

Sunday, February 9 – 4:00-5:30 p.m. Sparks and Brownie Programming 

  

Thursday, February 20 – 7:00-8:30 p.m. Guides, Pathfinder and Ranger Programming 

  

Sunday, February 23 – 4:00-5:30 p.m. Guides, Pathfinder and Ranger Programming 

  

Thursday, March 5 – 7:00-8:30 p.m. Sparks and Brownie Programming 

 

https://www.zonewest.ca/skgg
mailto:sk-provincial@girlguides.ca


 

  

2020 Provincial Dates 
  

CHANGE OF DATE – Lady B-P Weekend – Estevan – Watch for new Date and more details 

February 6 - Girl Driven Programming Webinar - Sparks/Brownies 

February 9 - Girl Driven Programming Webinar - Sparks/Brownies 

February 20 - Girl Driven Programming Webinar - Guides/Pathfinder/Rangers 

February 23 - Girl Driven Programming Webinar - Guides/Pathfinder/Rangers 

February 24 – Thinking Day Tea – Saskatoon 

March 4 – The Secret 3K 

March 5 – Girl Driven Programming Webinar - Sparks/Brownies 

March 7 – Heartland Tea – Regina 

March 8 – SunRidge Tea – Regina 

March 14 – North by Northwest Tea – Regina 

March 14 – Prairie Gold – Regina 

March 22 – First Aid Training – Regina 

March 27-28 – Provincial Council Meeting – Saskatoon 

April 4-5 – Mental Health First Aid Training 

April 5 – Iron Chef 

April 8 – Day of Pink (Provincial Wide Campfire) 

May 2-3 – DC Forum/Provincial AGM – Manitou Beach 

May 8-10 – Pathfinder/Ranger Conference – Saskatoon 

May 8-10 – Bear Necessities OAL Adventure Camp Part A – Trefoil Trails 

May 29-31 – National AGM 

June 6 – Strategic Plan – Saskatoon 

June 29-July 4 - Southern Horizons Area Camp (Glen Harbour) - Guides/Pathfinders 

July 12-18 – Super Summer Camp – Trefoil Trails – Brownies and Guides 

July 24-Aug 1 – SOAR outdoor camp – Sooke, BC 

August 7-10 – Heritage Lake Serenity Camp (ladies) 

August 13-16 – Heritage Lake Wilderness Camp – Heritage Lake – Guides to Rangers 

September 11-12 – Provincial Council meeting – Regina 

October 3-4 – Tentative Provincial Sleepover - TBC 

November 14-15 - Provincial Council meeting - Saskatoon 

November 15 - Youth Recognition Ceremony - Saskatoon 

   

PC MESSAGE – Christa Morhart sk-pc@girlguides.ca 
  

The link between leadership and membership has been on my mind recently. Members deserve to 

have an engaging and fun experience no matter where they choose to be involved with GGC. 

Saskatchewan Provincial Council has budgeted for some exciting and engaging events and activities 

in 2020, but we need YOU to make them happen. When making decisions at the council level we are 



always considering how those decisions will encourage girls to be everything they can be. We ask 

ourselves how this will impact the girl and are we fulfilling the overall vision of being a catalyst for 

empowering girls. The thing about a vision, idea or a plan is that they all take volunteers and leaders. 

We have a membership full of skilled and compassionate Guiders looking for more ways to make an 

impact on girls in Saskatchewan. Taking on one of the rewarding roles gives you a voice and an 

opportunity to collaborate with the leadership team to see your ideas and plans come to fruition. 

  

For the rest of the PC message, including information regarding upcoming events, membership roles 

and merchandise, CLICK HERE. 
  

 

  

BRIGHT IDEAS CREST 
  

This crest is to encourage members to have their voices heard and 

provide more engaging opportunities for members across the province we 

have designed a new Bright Ideas crest. See your PC to earn your crest 

today! To earn this crest do one (or all) of the following in person or via 

email: 
  

• Share an idea for a girl-driven event with your PC! 

• Volunteer for a new role at the Provincial level or join our new Events 

committee! 

• Share a meeting/event idea that you have had success with that can be 

shared with other units. (Providing the plan in writing is a great way to do 

this!) 
  

 

  

We have some exciting opportunities to be part of Provincial council: 
  

Girl Engagement Coordinator – Opportunities to join us at the Provincial Council table and work directly 

with Advisers to ensure girls are engaged in their experience within Guiding 
  

Program Adviser – Opportunities to develop new challenges (and design crests!) and collaborate with 

National to ensure the program content aligns with the Girls First program 
  

Risk & Compliance Coordinator – Opportunities to join us at the Provincial Council table and ensure 

members are enjoying exciting activities in a safe manner 
  

Event Committee Members – Opportunities to be part of our new events committee and plan and 

execute exciting events for the membership! 
  

We also have some Districts that are still in need of a District Commissioner and/or a District 

Treasurer. Remember – the District roles can be shared or have deputies to support them. 
  

Please don’t hesitate to contact the Provincial Office directly at sk-provincial@girlguides.ca if you are 

interested in hearing more about these positions. 
 

https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/PC%20Message%20for%20February%20PL.docx
mailto:sk-pc@girlguides.ca
mailto:sk-pc@girlguides.ca
https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/Girl%20Engagement%20Coordinator2106.pdf
https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/Program%20Adviser%20Job%20Description.pdf
https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/RiskCompliance%20Coordinator2018.pdf
mailto:sk-provincial@girlguides.ca


  
CORRECTION: To Allison Elliott, member in the 

Black Gold District, whose father passed away. 

Our sincere apologies. 

  

To Friends and Family of Shirley Leibel who was a 

long time Regina Guider and a member of Regina 

Trefoil Guild. 

   

PHOTOS 
  

For photo page -- CLICK HERE. 
  

Thank you to all who have shared photos and articles for the Prairie Lily. We encourage groups to submit 

photos of your events along with a small written article of who, what, where and when photos were taken 

(makeing sure any girls in the photos have a "Yes" Image Release). 

  
  

AREA NEWS 
  

BRIDGING RIVERS AREA sk-areacoordinator@girlguides.ca 
  

 

TREFOIL TRAILS UPDATES! 
  

We are excited to be able to tell you that information about Trefoil Trails 

is now available on the SK Provincial Guiding website, currently through 

the “Upcoming Events” box. In particular: 
  

Booking Calendar 

Dates and sites booked (both tentative and confirmed) for Trefoil Trails 

can be viewed directly by clicking here. Area office staff will keep this 

calendar updated regularly so you will have a better idea of what is 

available before you email the Area office to request a booking. 

Remember that if a booking is showing as tentative, it may be available to you. If you request dates 

where a tentative booking is in place, the group with the booking will be contacted to confirm its 

booking by paying the booking fee, or release the date. 

Camp Info 

General info, brochure, site descriptions, booking fee info, directions and site map can all be viewed 

by clicking here. 
  

Remember that our updated crest (pictured here) is now available through the Area office at 

$1.95/crest - tweaked a bit from the previous version (when we ran out) to have the new Guiding 

trefoil. 
  

Happy camping at Trefoil Trails! 
  

 

  

https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/Girl%20Guides%20on%20the%20Go%20Photo%20Page%20Feb%20PL.docx
mailto:sk-areacoordinator@girlguides.ca
http://www.girlguides.ca/web/SK/?///////
https://www.girlguides.ca/WEB/SK/Calendars/Trefoil_Trails_Calendar.aspx
mailto:sk-areacoordinator@girlguides.ca
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PATHFINDERS GROWING GOOD IN COMMUNITY 
  

Members of the 34th Saskatoon Pathfinders adopted two plots 

at the Saskatoon Food Bank and Learning Centre Garden Patch 

Community Garden last summer. 
  

They were awarded the ‘Golden Cobb’ trophy (currently 

displayed at the Saskatoon Guide House) for the most volunteer 

hours logged of any group. Congratulations! 
  

To read all about it and see their fabulous photos, click here. 
  

 

  

THINKING DAY MEETING 

Hosted by the 1st Saskatoon Trefoil Guild 
  

Event Details: 

• Monday, February 24, 2020 

• 1:30 pm 

• Girl Guide House (801 Preston Avenue) 
  

We will have a social time together, tea and the Trefoil Guild will 

show off their Archive Project in the Library. 
  

Displayed will be uniforms from days gone by and other artifacts that have been hiding in the 

basement storage room and/or kindly donated by past and present members. 
  

SOUTHERN HORIZONS AREA sk-areacoordinator@girlguides.ca 
  

Southern Lights Girl Guide Tea & Carnival 
  

Join Southern Lights District as we celebrate the 100th 

Anniversary of Brownies at our annual Girl Guide 

Tea & Carnival! 
  

Event Details: 

• Saturday, February 8, 2020 

• 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

• Sunset United Church (177 Sunset Drive) 

• $4 per person (tickets available at the door, or from 

Southern Lights Guiders) 
  

Our Sparks, Brownies and Guides will be pleased to serve you a warm or cold beverage and a 

delicious treat before you enjoy the other activities at the Tea, including Carnival Games, Face 

Painting, Book Sale, Bake Sale, White Elephant Sale, Silent Auction and Fish Pond! 
  

Click here for poster! 
  

 

https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/Pathfinders%20Award%20Feb%20PL.docx
mailto:sk-areacoordinator@girlguides.ca
https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/GG%20Tea%20Poster_2020.pdf


OTHER TEAS IN REGINA 

  

Heartland - Saturday, March 7 • 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. • Broadway United Church @ 

$4 per person 
  

SunRidge - Sunday, March 8 • 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. @ Holy Child Church • $5 per 

person 
  

North by Northwest - Saturday, March 14 • 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. • West Hill Baptist 

Church @ $4 per person 
  

Prairie Gold - Saturday, March 14 • 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. • Lighthouse to All Nations 

@ $4 per person 
  

 

  

CYDNEY WEIR MEMORIAL CAMP FUND 
  

This award is in memory of Cydney Weir, a girl member and Guider from Southern Horizons Area who had a 

passion for Guiding, camping and the environment. This $150 award is to acknowledge a girl who consistently 

shows kindness, helpfulness and caring for the environment. The $150 is to be used towards a Guiding camp 

of the recipient’s choice and must be used in the year it is awarded. 
  

For the application click here. 
  

 

  

THE SECRET 3K 
  

The Secret Marathon, Running Room and GGC have 

partnered to further enhance and encourage safe spaces for 

girls and women – this time in the world of running. Girl Guides 

is thrilled to be the official charitable partner for The Secret 

3K. 

  

The Secret 3K run/walk is an event held annually the week of International Women’s Day to promote equality. 

Show your support for Guiding, equality and safe space by participating in The Secret 3K! 
  

When: Wednesday, March 4 at 6:30pm 

Where: Running Room locations all over Canada including Regina in Saskatchewan. 

Who: Any person interested in running/walking or volunteering can participate! This is a family and unit- 

friendly activity. 
  

Register today to participate in the run/walk in your closest city 
  

Email The Secret 3K to express your interest in volunteering for the event 

 
 

https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/Cydney_Weir_Memorial_Award_2020_rev1.doc
https://www.events.runningroom.com/site/16650/the-secret-3k-2020/
mailto:TheSecretMarathon3K@gmail.com


 SAVE THE DATE - International Day of Pink – 
April 8, 2020 
  

This event started when students David Shepherd and Travis 

Price saw another student, who was wearing a pink shirt, being 

bullied in their Central Kings Rural High School in Nova Scotia, 

Canada, and deciding to show support for the student by getting 

everyone at their school to wear pink the following day. 
  

Consider wearing a pink shirt on this day to show your solidarity with those who feel marginalized or 

"bullied" and to raise awareness for inclusivity and positivity in our units, schools and work spaces. 

  

Regina - Wednesday April 8 

More details to follow in the March Prairie Lily. 

We are looking for an adult or two to help at the event! 

Contact Tara Tollefson or Joan Barton for more information and to volunteer. 

   
 

    

SAVE THE DATE - IRON CHEF 

April 5, 2020 
  

 
 

   

SAVE THE DATE - Southern Horizons Area Camp 

  

June 29 - July 4, 2020 

Glen Harbour 

Guides & Pathfinders 
  
 

SK COUNCIL NEWS 
  
 

CAMPING Adviser - Amanda Guldiman sk-camping@girlguides.ca 
  

SAVE THE DATES **watch for Registrations Forms in next issue** 

 SUPER SUMMER CAMP - Trefoil Trails 

July 12-18, 2020 

Brownies, Guides 

  

HERITAGE LAKE WILDERNESS CAMP 

August 13-16, 2020 

Guides, Pathfinders Rangers 

mailto:bucktara@hotmail.com
mailto:joan.m.barton@gmail.com


"HERITAGE 60" DAY CAMP 

at Heritage Lake 
  

Saturday, August 29 

Unscheduled – Enjoy Heritage 

6 pm: Potluck supper 

8 pm: Campfire 

  

Sunday, August 30, 2020 

10 am: Colours & Reflections followed by Pancake Brunch 

Camp chores – "60 years of Memories" display & sharing 

Old time challenges – horseshoes, croquet, lashing 

Slide show & 60th Anniversary Cake 

4:30 pm: Wiener Roast 

6:30 pm: Camp closing (& Heritage 60 crest) 

  

Click here for registration form. 

  

  

HERITAGE LAKE CAMP 60th ANNIVERSARY LOGO DESIGN CONTEST 
 We are so excited to celebrate the 60th anniversary of Heritage Lake Provincial Girl Guide Camp (1960-

2020)! To give everyone an opportunity to share this wonderful milestone, we are hosting a Heritage Lake 

Camp logo design contest. Share your talent and your passion for Girl Guides, camping and Heritage Lake by 

creating a design that will be used for a limited edition crest and merchandise to commemorate the 

anniversary. 

  

Who can submit: All Saskatchewan members of Girl Guides of Canada 

  

Contest closes February 28, 2020 

  

For more information and how to submit – CLICK 
  

 

 HERITAGE LAKE SERENITY CAMP 

August 7th to 10th, 2020 
  

Guiders, what is your New Year’s Resolution for 2020? Have you included some “me” time? 

Ladies Serenity Camp for Guiders and gals at Heritage Lake could be on your agenda this 

year. Come enjoy the boreal forest on beach front property, with regular canoeing, 

swimming, hikes, campfires, yoga and drop in crafts. Challenge your skills in taking a 

Ukelele musical workshop (equipment incl) and learning how to play with skilled music 

teachers. Build inlaid glass stepping stones out of sand to decorate your home and gardens. 

Try your creative mind in writing poetry with a guided writer. Build wind chimes, learn to eco dye plants and 

flowers, or just sit around and read a book. The time is yours. Watch for the upcoming application this Spring 

for details or contact Provincial Office.  

https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/Heritage%2060%20reg%20form.docx
https://ggc-saskatchewan.informz.ca/ggc-saskatchewan/data/images/2020%20Feburary%20PL/HERITAGE%20LAKE%20CAMP%2060th%20contest.docx
mailto:sk-provincial@girlguides.ca


TRAINING ADVISER - Lisa Wilde sk-training@girlguides.ca 
  

JANUARY CONFERENCE 2020 – To Inclusivity & Beyond! - Were you there? Was it wonderful? We are sure it was! We 

had 124 Guiders attending for the Conference, plus an additional 34 Pathfinders and Rangers dropping by Saturday 

afternoon to take part in the Girl Engagement session, and they stayed for the banquet and speeches, too! How awesome 

is that? We might have to make this a regular thing! Thank You to Provincial Council for making that happen, and for 

covering the girls' costs. Also Thank You to our special guests from National – Krysta Coyle and Shea Wood, as well as 

to our Guest Speaker, Laura Budd, from Pride, Moose Jaw. It was also cool to have Amanda Guthrie from OUT 

Saskatoon doing a presentation, as well as Tami McNevin from Adventure Smart and Tiffany, the Rock Lady, presenting 

her session of Kindness Rocks! And, of course, all the amazing sessions from our Saskatchewan Trainers and facilitators! 

You all Rock! 

   

UPCOMING EVENTS – Many Districts are starting to put in their requests for specific Trainings – is there something you 

would like to see? We have another First Aid Training hosted in Regina planned for March 22 – watch for the Registration 

Form to be included in the March Prairie Lily, or contact the Provincial Office to register! The location is “To Be 

Announced." More First Aid Trainings are tentatively planned for outside of Regina as well. May 8-10 Carla Punshon is 

hosting an OAL Adventure Camp Training - Part A. See info below. 

   

FOR ALL NEW GUIDERS (AND THEIR DCS) – Remember that all five modules of the New Guider Learning Path are 

now MANDATORY within your first six months of becoming a Guider. All of these sessions are available online through 

the National website, but we also have Trainers willing to come out to do “in person” trainings directly. These modules are: 

Safe Guide, Building Unit Guider Skills, The Girl Program, All About Your Branch (branch specific) and Safe and Inclusive 

Spaces (separate from the Diversity & Inclusive modules 1 through 4). Also, please note that there have been some 

technical glitches with the online Safe Guide module. If you have been having trouble, please contact either myself or 

the Provincial Office. National is aware of the glitches and promises that no Guider will be "kicked out of her unit" due to 

not completing Safe Guide within the correct time period if you have been having issues with the online module. However, 

you do need to contact us if this has happened to you so that we can make other arrangements for you. National expects 

that this issue will be cleared up soon, but in the meantime remember to check with us if you have problems with the 

online module kicking you out. 
  

Thank You, everyone, for everything you do for the girls and Guiding! �  

 

 The “Bear” Necessities 
 
OAL Adventure Camp Training – Part A 

May 8 - 10, 2020 
  

Are you a camper that wants to gain the skills and knowledge to take your girls backpacking, canoe tripping, cycle 

camping, or more? Come to this weekend training to learn the “bear” necessities, the simple “bear necessities.” 
  

(Note – Part A and Part B can be taken in any order. We will alternate parts each year!) 
  

When: Friday, May 8, 7:30 pm – Sunday, May 10, 2:00 pm 

Where: Trefoil Trails, Pike Lake 

Cost: $80.00 
  

Click here for the registration form. 
  

Registration deadline: April 8, 2020  

mailto:sk-training@girlguides.ca
mailto:sk-provincial@girlguides.ca
mailto:sk-training@girlguides.ca
mailto:sk-provincial@girlguides.ca
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PROGRAM submitted by Megan Clake sk-memberservices@girlguides.ca 
  

The Saskatchewan Council is excited to introduce a brand-new challenge for 

Saskatchewan Guiders, Rangers and Unit Assistants! 
  

The Saskatchewan Council Self-Care Challenge is designed to encourage 

participants to take the time to intentionally practice self-care. In this three-part 

challenge, you will reflect on your current self-care practices, choose new 

practices that you'd like to try, intentionally practice self-care, and complete a 

final reflection to earn a FREE crest! 
  

Please see the attached document for more information on the crest and how to 

complete it. Any questions can be directed to Megan at sk-

memberservices@girlguides.ca. 
  

COOKIE ADVISER - Laura O'Hanlon sk-cookies@girlguides.ca 
  

 
Lila C. from Unit 27 Regina Sparks loves selling cookies so much that she has given herself a goal to 

double her previous sales from the Fall Chocolatey Mint campaign! Way to go Lila! I hope you always 

keep this spunk and passion! 

 

So, first things first, Cookie Ordering! Wow! That was a fun week and a half, 

huh? 
  

Between myself and Cookie Mama, Kay Peters, from Bridging Rivers Area we 

stayed very busy. Thank you to everyone who got delivery point changes in 

early, and those units who had us ordering on your behalf, your efforts are much 

appreciated for notifying us in such a timely manner. Thank you, again. 
  

Now, by the time you see this, January Conference 2020 will be over. We will all be back into our regular 

routine after an all included holiday festivity time, and we will all be super pumped after time well spent with our 

Guiding sisters learning, developing and rekindling interests in many things to make this a girl driven 

experience at every turn. 
  

For the rest of the exciting cookie submission, click here! 
  

Please note: Cookie Contests are now closed and all prizes have been awarded. Congratulations to the winners! 

 

  

ARTS ADVISER - Janice Graessli sk-arts@girlguides.ca 
  

 

Remember, it is not what you have but what you give 

that brings happiness. That is why, as members of our 

great Movement, it is important for each one of you to 

try your hardest to become skillful with your hands, alert 

and ready in your minds, and great of heart, so that by 

these means you may bring friendship and happiness to 

others and so gain it for yourself. 
  

~Lady Baden-Powell 

  

mailto:sk-memberservices@girlguides.ca
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It was a wonderful weekend with Guiding friends at January Conference. All the laughter, smiles and 

great memories ... and all because I am a member of Girl Guides of Canada! 
  

Songs that fit into Girl's First Platform: Campfire Leading is now under Camping Skills and 

Adventure, Music Fan, Singing and Performing Arts are under Arts Studio, songs from other countries 

or units are under Canadian Connections or World Stage, feel good songs are under Mighty 

Minds or Spirit of Guiding, action songs are under Physical Self. 
  

Thinking Day is coming up fast. Sing WAGGGS Thinking Day Song. Google Sue's Virtual Campfire 

Songbook for easy words and tune. Entertain your guests at a tea. 
  

I have included an Un-Nature Scavenger Hunt or Kim's Game items list. You can find some pictures 

on the internet or objects at the Dollar Store for this activity. At January Provincial Conference in the 

Promise and Law Training session I led we had a scavenger hunt in the hotel. You could also do this 

at a Guider's meeting or Trefoil gathering. 
  

Oh, how I would love to go to Switzerland's World Center! This country has three languages. Do you 

know language is both an art and a science? Give these a try at a meeting. 
  

I have included a long version of the song Make New Friends. Make up a poem, song to familiar tune 

or a rap about what friends mean to you. 
  
 

INTERNATIONAL ADVISER- Carol Skaar sk-international@girlguides.ca 
  

2020 Nationally Sponsored Trips 
  

Congratulations to... 
  

Sagelyne Hydomako from Saskatoon – she will be traveling to Switzerland 
  

Abigail Wright from Regina – she will be traveling to Paris 

  
  

 

  
 

  

 

Pen Pal Requests from the U.S. 
  

We have received requests from two Girl Scout Troops in 

the United States for Pen Pals. If any units are interested 

you can contact the Scout leaders at their 

contacts attached. 
  
  

https://www.girlguides.ca/web/Documents/AB/Program/AB-Virtual-Song-Book.pdf
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MEMBERSHIP ADVISER - Desire Radwanski sk-membership@girlguides.ca 
  

 

 2019-2020 I BELONG CRESTS 
  

These crests are available for every registered member. We want to acknowledge and 

celebrate the fact that you have decided to be a part of Girl Guides in Saskatchewan this 

year. 

  

These crests were distributed at January Conference to Districts/Units. If you are a member of the Trefoil 

Guild, a Member at Large or District Guider and have not received a crest by another means, please contact 

the provincial office to make arrangements to receive one. 
  

Girl Guide Memories 
  
 

My name is Marlene Sutherland. I come from a family that was very 

involved with Girl Guides. My sisters and I were in Brownies, Girl Guides, 

Pathfinders and Rangers. My mom was also a Guider for about 20 years. 

The memories I have of the camps, special outings, badges, oh, the 

endless memories – it was truly the best time of my life! I think about it 

very often but today, this particular day really hit hard and my emotions 

went wild and I started crying like a baby. 

I was on Facebook and came across a fundraiser that the Yorkton Girl Guides are holding to go to Our 

Cabana. In my last year in Rangers I applied to go to two different camps, Guelph and Our Cabana. I was 

chosen for Guelph and chosen as an alternate for Our Cabana. I gladly accepted the open spot for 

Guelph, but about two months later I received a letter that there was an open spot for me to go to Our 

Cabana. It was one of the happiest days of my life reading that letter. 

The trip was an experience of a lifetime! The memories and friendships that were made from other Girl 

Scouts from all over the world was absolutely amazing. And I have the Girl Guide Association to thank for 

all of it. I then, of course, after seeing this post had to google Our Cabana and the pictures sure brought 

back a lot of memories. 

I have so many stories from that trip that I will cherish forever! I hope the girls going have the same 

experience I had as it was a total life changing experience. I just wanted to share. And, thank you for 

everything you do for all of these girls! 

Marlene Sutherland 
  

If you or someone you know have any guiding memories to share, please submit them for future editions 

of the Prairie Lily at sk-membersupport@girlguides.ca 
  

OUTSIDE GUIDING NEWS 
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SaskOutdoors offers programs geared to people who work with kids up to around age 7 and are offering upcoming 

programs. 
  

SaskOutdoors is also offering a Project WILD/Below Zero workshop that is for all ages on February 8 in 

Regina and March 7 in Saskatoon. 
  

For more information on SaskOutdoors' (Regina) and Wildernook's prgramming please visit their websites. where you can 

find out more or feel free to ask me any specific questions! 

  
  
  

  
 
 If you would like to receive the Prairie Lily as a hard copy in the mail, please contact the 
Provincial Office to request it. Call 1-800-565-8111 or email provincial@girlguides.sk.ca. 
  

  

  

Saskatchewan Council operates on Treaties 2, 4, 5, 6, 8, 10. Our offices are located on Treaty 4 and Treaty 6 Territory, 

the traditional territory of the Cree and Saulteaux, Assiniboine and Métis. 

   
  
  

 Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 8:30 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Closed at 3:30 p.m. on Fridays of Long Weekends 
  

******************************************************* 

Contact 

Provincial Office: 306-757-4102 Toll-free within SK: 1-800-565-8111 sk-provincial@girlguides.ca 

200-1530 Broadway Ave. Regina S4P 1E2 Website: www.girlguides.ca/SK/ 

  

Area Coordinator - Bridging Rivers and Southern Horizons Area Office: 

NOTE: New email address for Area Coordinator is sk-areacoordinator@girlguides.ca 

Saskatoon – 306-652-3275 Toll-free: 1-800-565-8111 

801 Preston Ave. Saskatoon S7H 2V1 

Regina – 306-757-4102 Toll-free: 1-800-565-8111 

1530 Broadway Ave. Regina S4P 1E2 

  

Provincial Membership Support 

Saskatoon – 306-652-3275 

801 Preston Ave. Saskatoon S7H 2V1  
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